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We urge all of our elected representatives to vote a resounding
NO on this proposal. It is an unprecedented intrusion of privacy
that does nothing to advance healthcare delivery that is so vital to
the survival of our city. It is humiliating to work in a system that
holds healthcare providers liable to the strictest standards of
security, confidentiality, and privacy through HIPAA, while at the
same time aims to erode these very protections from those who
deliver healthcare. Let's keep one standard of privacy for
everyone, and steer clear of voting for legislation that violates the
integrity of protections ALL OF US deserve.



